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September 19, 2022 

The first day of Early Voting is this Friday, 

September 23rd. We need volunteers to have a 

presence outside the registrar’s office in the Town 

of Orange with voting information to hand to early 

voters. If you are interested in volunteering please 

email orangecountyvagop@gmail.com. 

Become a member of the Orange County Republican Committee 

For application click  here 

https://files.constantcontact.com/ba66e873801/57f9e684-5032-4129-bd72-2843e1ecac80.pdf?rdr=true
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Mark your calendar for Saturday, November 5th for the 

87 th Running of the Montpelier Hunt Races ! 

Join us to create a 

HUGE GET THE VOTE OUT FOR 

YESLI VEGA TAILGATE! 

We have the potential to connect with thousands of people! 

Please email  orangecountyvagop@gmail.com  if you are 

interested in being a part of the  Patriotic  theme tailgate! It 

would be wonderful to have all the 7th District Counties 

represented! 

We have secured a Patron parking spot 

close to the finish line! 

Please click  here  for a general ticket and parking purchase. 

Poll Watcher/Election Officer Training 

with Dr. Clara Belle Wheeler 

Easy to Vote-Hard to Cheat 

Dr. Clara Belle Wheeler 
Presented the new voting 

Laws and how to be an 
effective Poll Watcher. 

Over 50 people attended the 

training at Lake of the Woods 

last Saturday on Constitution 

Day. 

https://www.montpelierraces.org/buy-tickets


 

  

"Be Right, Be Polite" 

J. Christian Adams 

A Special Thank you to 
Honah Lee Vineyards 

Thank you Eric and Brandy Hopwood for 

hosting the OCRC meeting at your beautiful 

vineyard. We had a very informative meeting 

with special guest speakers Bryce Reeves, 

Virginia Senate 17th district and Nick Freitas, 

Virginia House of Delegates 30th district. 

  

The Orange County 

Republican Committee 

will be in the  

Orange Rotary Parade 

Saturday, December 3rd. 

The 2022 parade theme is 

“Christmas in Orange:  

Past | Present | Future” 

 

We willneed help with planning, decorating, 

walking or riding in the parade. 

Please let us know if you would like to participate! 


